
From: Simon Jarrett  
Sent: 04 November 2015 12:34 PM 
To: Phillips, Tracy 
Subject: RE: Invitation to comment - Train protection system exemption application received by the 
Office of Rail and Road from Network Rail for Crossrail services between Paddington and Heathrow 
Airport Junction 
 
Tracy, 
 
Apologies for the delay in responding to this consultation. Chiltern Railways is supportive of this 
exemption. The enhanced TPWS coverage will provide additional protection to our limited services 
into Paddington. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Simon 
 
Simon Jarrett 
Head of Technical Services 
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